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2007-2008 OFFICERS
Jack Holland, President (813-752-2057)

Jeb Hicks, 1st Vice President (813-754-8804)
Mike Williamson, 2nd Vice President (813-757-6570)

Paul Woods, Secretary/Treasurer (813-752-0356)
Walt Arnold, Sergeant at Arms (813-752-1602)

2007-2008 BOARD MEMBERS
Jeff Arnold, Past President

2007-2009:
Scott Lawson - Jeff Ogden - Pat Stottlemyer

2007-2008:
Walt Arnold - Dave Robbins - Steve Kennedy

CALENDAR OF UPCOMING EVENTS
 Monday, May 19, shortened meeting with Bernie at Health Center of Plant City, 701 N Wilder 

Rd, 6:30pm.  Agenda: Steppin’ Stone event planning. Golf planning.  Dinner following meeting at 
7:15pm at First Choice BBQ, 712 South Collins Street.

 Monday, June 2, meeting at ABC Pizza, 114 N Alexander St.  Agenda: Steppin’ Stone event 
planning, Golf planning, Elections planning, Tree order planning.

 Monday, June 16, Steak Night meeting, Rec & Parks admin patio, 6:30pm.  Agenda: Steppin’ 
Stone event, Golf planning, Elections planning, Installation Banquet planning, Tree Lot planning.

 Monday, June 30, Steppin’ Stone Summer Family Picnic—details next month.  Save the date!

APOLOGIES FOR A LATE ORACLE!
Budget week at work for the Oracle Editor last week became a long, drawn-out affair.  That, coupled 
with the planning for our next meeting, caused a delay in the publication of this Oracle.  Although it is 
late notice, please make every effort to attend our next meeting!

NOW’S A GOOD TIME TO RECRUIT THAT NEW MEMBER...
They are out there… just waiting to be asked!  New members are always wanted and welcomed.  
You know someone that should be a part of the action helping support the youth of the Plant City 
area.  Now is the time to ask them to come out and see what we’re all about.  Respect for Law is a 
great place to bring a new member candidate.  Don’t let that new recruit languish out there for lack 
of an ask—call them today and get them into the club!

NEXT MEETING IS MONDAY MAY 19
Our next meeting is Monday, May 19.  This would normally be a Steak Night, but we have planned 
to make it a very special evening for one of our members.  Charter Member Bernie Reynolds is 
still at the Health Center of Plant City and Dave R has coordinated for us to visit Bernie on Monday 
night, May 19.  We will meet at 6:30pm at the front door of the facility, located at  701 North Wilder 
Road, phone 813-752-3611.  The facility is located just east of the baseball fields at Mike Sansone 
Park.  Since Bernie is not up to going to dinner with us, we will hold a short version of a regular 
meeting with him for about 30 minutes and then go to First Choice BBQ, 712 South Collins Street, 
for dinner.  Please make every effort to attend this meeting for Bernie and his wife Elsie.

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE FOR RESPECT FOR LAW AND SOCCER TRI-STAR
We had a great meal for the Respect for Law Banquet as we recognized Captain Darrell Wilson.  
Thanks also go out to those of you that helped with the Soccer Tri-Star Competition.  Without the 
hands-on support of our members we would not be able to offer these programs!


